
8. REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
-  CAFETERIA - CENTENNIAL/PIONEER
-  PHYSIOTHERAPY - PIONEER RR 8297

The Leisure Manager reported on the responses to the request for proposals for the
above concessions.

The Committee, in noting that no proposals had been received for the Centennial
Pool cafeteria concession, concluded that prospective operators may have found
the request for proposals process too complicated and the simpler expressions of
interest process could produce a better result.

The Committee decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That expressions of interest be sought for the operation of the Centennial
Pool café.

3. That a further report be presented to the Council in due course.


